X #9 M. lane R/2lai3

From: melody.lane@reagan.com <melody.lane@reagan.com> P(}“@fj/%f [{’ ‘f ~Ol3/43
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 6:46 PM ‘

To: 'Lori Parlin' <lori.parlin@edcgov.us>; rafael. martinez@edcgov.us; Kim Dawson
<Kim.Dawson@edcgov.us>; edc.cob@edcgov.us

Ce: 'Donald Ashton' <don.ashton@edcgov.us>; 'David A Livingston' <david.livingston@edcgov.us>
Subject: Public Record Act request

Pursuant to my rights under the California Public Records Act (Government Code Section 6250 et seq.), ] ask to
obtain via email the following information:

1) The identity by name and title of the below pictured driver and passenger in the s‘;lver Ford truck,
license plate CAT 60. This information should be immediately accessible. <~ (1 C = s 7 7/
2) Any policy, procedure, or directive from county staff indicating that an employee is not required
return phone calls, respond to communications, to speak to and/or provide their identity to
constituents. This includes any communications from the CAO, BOS, or Department heads. If no such
documents exist, please so state immediately.
3) Contract with Veerkamp Construction for Mt. Murphy Road repairs, scope of work, materials to be
used, cost of project, and timeline.
4) Mt. Murphy Bridge Replacement timeline and
5) Detailed Emergency Evacuation Plan/route for residents on northeast side of the river.

To avoid unnecessary delays or costs of duplication, electronic copies are acceptable and may be emailed
directly to melody.lane@reagan.com in pdf format. Access is always free. Fees for "inspection" or
"processing" are prohibited. (§ 6253)

The agency must justify the withholding of any record by demonstrating that the record is exempt or that the
public interest in confidentiality outweighs the public interest in disclosure. (§6255) If you determine that
some but not all of the information is exempt from disclosure and that you intend to withhold it, I ask
that you provide a signed notification citing the specific legal authorities on whom you rely.

It is further requested that your determination be made within 10 days, or sooner, as stipulated within the
California Public Records Act, Government Code 6253(c). *Note these time periods may not be used solely
to delay access to the records. (§ 6253(d)) The law makes no provision for extensions due to Covid-19.

Please do not hesitate to contact me immediately if you have any questions.

MWHetody Lane

Founder — Compass2Truth




